From: Joan Carlin [chriscar@ozemail.com.au]

Sent: Monday, 1 May 2000 12:32 PM
To: laca.reps@aph.gov.au
Subject: Privacy Amendment (Private Sector) Bill 2000

| am alarmed that a private company is able to get access to the personal
details of ordinary Australians.

This is an invasion of privacy and | (and others) should be able to avoid
this by a regulation that requires companies to seek my written approval
before compiling a database that includes my name. And of course this
applies to all Australians.

Information given for one purpose should not be able to be used for any
other purpose without written consent.

These concerns require legislation to protect the interests of individual
Australians.

Joan Carlin

27 Sussex St

North Adelaide SA 5006

Ph 8239 1923



